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RE:  2009 H1N1 Influenza Vaccination 

 

 

 

Dear Conservator: 

 

The H1N1 influenza vaccine is now available at CVH for those who meet the criteria for 

vaccination.  We are looking to vaccinate the healthcare workers and patients to protect everyone 

from the H1N1 flu.  We would like your consent as the conservator to immunize 

_________________   . 

Please sign the enclosed consent form and return it to me as soon as possible in the 

enclosed stamped self-addressed envelope.  We would like to begin immunizing patients as sonn 

as possible.  

If you have any questions after reading the Vaccine Information Sheet “What you need to 

know,” please feel free to contact me at 860.262.5000 and have me paged. 

 

Thank you, 

 

__________________________________ 

Office assistant’s please type in unit        

Clinican’s name and delete this prompt 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


